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Rabat: high-level meeting

On 13 March 2023 in Rabat, OTIF’s Secretary General Wolfgang Küpper had a meeting with the Minister of 
Transport and Logistics of the Kingdom of Morocco, Mr Mohamed Abdeljalil. They discussed the railways and 
Morocco’s transport priorities. 

They exchanged views on the importance of developing international rail transport.

Lastly, Mr Howard Rosen, Chairman of the Rail Working Group, gave the Minister a presentation on the Luxembourg 
Rail Protocol.

Mr Mohamed Rabie Khlie, Director General of the Office National des Chemins de Fer du Maroc (ONCF), and 
Ms Lunesterline Andriamahatahitry, head of the OTIF Secretariat’s Administration and Finance Department, also 
took an active part in the meeting.

The Secretary General of OTIF welcomed this high-level meeting and warmly thanked Mr Mohamed Abdeljalil for the 
quality of their discussions.
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